
Report to Council, March o27, 2033 

 

To: Mayor and Council 

Deborah Lafleur, Councillor 

 

March 8 – 10th I along with several other Council members attended The LGLA 

Conference In Kimberley, BC.  I found this to be quite informative, educational, and 

there were a couple of the speaker were very interesting. 

 

 March 16th attended an in Camera Council Meeting. 

 

I did had planned on attending the Boundary Museum AGM, but due to a fall I have just 

prior to leaving Kimberley – I was not able to attend. 

 

On March 20th I attended the Grand Forks Library Board meeting and then later the 

same day I attended the Grand Forks Community Trails Society Meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted. 

 


